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Facility: 313011
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EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogc{D0C #: 2210461
Date: 12/02/2015
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STATE OF
COLORADO

Fwd: Zimmerman-Chamberlain
1 message

Neidel - DNR, Kris <kris.neidel@state.co.us> Wed, Dec 2, 2015 at 10:08 AM
To: OGCC EnviroScan - DNR <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

OGCC Scan,
Please upload the attached with the following information:

Unique identifier (REM/Spill/NOAV #, etc.): rem 9368 fac 313011, fac 116724
Document number (leave blank if one needs to be assigned):

Date received:12/2/2015

Is data entry needed (Y/N): n

Notes:please upload this email to the above locations as "Pit-no further use"

Thanks!

Kris Neidel
Environmental Protection Specialist Northwest Area

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
Office 970-871-1963
Cell 970-846-5097

COLORADO

Qil & Gas Conservation
Commission

 Matural Resoiirces

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Helen Trujillo <htrujillo@rlbayless.com>

Date: Wed, Dec 2, 2015 at 8:00 AM

Subject: RE: Zimmerman-Chamberlain

To: "Neidel - DNR, Kris" <kris.neidel@state.co.us>

Cc: John Thomas <jthomas@ribayless.com>, Kris Rowe <krowe@hrlcomp.com>

Good Morning Mr. Neidel,
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This is confirmation that the pit will not be used any longer.

Helen

From: Neidel - DNR, Kris [mailto:kris.neidel@state.co.us]

Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2015 12:46 PM

To: Helen Trujillo <htrujillo@rlbayless.com>

Cc: John Thomas <jthomas@rlbayless.com>; Kris Rowe <krowe@hrlcomp.com>; Emily Waldron - DNR
<emily.waldron@state.co.us>

Subject: Re: Zimmerman-Chamberlain

Helen,

It was determined that the pit on this location is Facility number 116724. The COGCC database has been
updated to relate this pit with location 313011 and well 081-06668, the status of the pit has been updated to CL
(closed).

Project number 9368 was created to document the operator's compliance with the pit investigation.

Based on review of information provided on Remediation number 9368 it appears that No Further Action is
required at this time. Should conditions at the site indicate contaminant concentrations in soils exceeding
COGCC standards, further investigation and/or remediation activities may be required at the site.

Request for backfill of the pit (facility 116724) is approved.

Any further use of this pit (facility 116724) is PROHIBITED, pit should be backfilled as soon as possible.

Please respond to this email with confirmation that the pit will not be used henceforth.

Thank You,

Kris Neidel
Environmental Protection Specialist Northwest Area
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission

Office 970-871-1963
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Cell 970-846-5097

COLORADO
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Commission

Depgrtrmant of Matural Resources
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